
 
 
 

                            

 

Calling all Canines: Splish Splash Hosts Annual Doggie Dip 
New York’s Largest Water Park® welcomes Long Island’s furry friends to the park on September 13 

 
CALVERTON, NY (September 1, 2021) – A comeback summer for Splish Splash Water Park concludes with an extra-long 
Labor Day weekend, officially wrapping up the 2021 season on Wednesday, September 8. Following the park’s final day 
of regular operation, Long Island’s Largest Water Park invites furry friends to splash in at the return of the annual Doggie 
Dip!  
 
Splish Splash will be open on Monday, September 13 from 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. for pups and their parents to go for a 
swim in the Kahuna Bay Wave Pool, play fetch with other pups and more. Visitors are asked to make a $15 cash 
donation per person and $10.00 per pooch. All proceeds go to the Kent Animal Shelter, Long Island’s no-kill animal 
shelter, to help provide food and shelter for current rescue animals.  
 
“Our annual Doggie Dip is one of my favorite days here at the park,” says General Manager Mike Bengtson. “This event 
is a great way for Splish Splash to give back to our local community, offer our guests an additional day of fun in the sun 
and of course meet some of Long Island’s cutest canines.” 
 
Guests can play with their furry friend, meet other Long Island dogs and meet dogs currently searching for their furever 
homes at Kent Animal Shelter. Doggie Dip attendees are invited to learn more about the adoption process, make 
donations and get to know pets that are currently up for adoption.  
 
All dogs must have a current rabies tag, collar, leash and license. There is a limit of one dog per pet parent. For more 
information on the Doggie Dip visit SplishSplash.com/plan-a-visit/events.   
 
Guests that purchase a 2022 Season Pass can visit Splish Splash for free this Labor Day Weekend.2022 Passes are 
available in four tiers ranging from Bronze to Platinum, those that purchase a Platinum Season Pass will gain access to 
nearby parks such as Lake Compounce, Water Country and Dutch Wonderland, in addition to over 15 other Palace 
Entertainment water parks and amusement parks across the country. Season Pass prices range from $79.99 - $169.99 
when purchased online. 
 

### 
 
About Splish Splash Waterpark: 
 
Splish Splash is New York’s Largest Water Park! Celebrating 30 summers of family fun, the Long Island water park first 
opened in May 1991. Today, Splish Splash is home to 20 water slides and attractions, two wave pools, several kiddie 
areas and a lazy river. 

About Palace Entertainment 

Palace Entertainment is one of the leading leisure park operators in the United States, with 25 major entertainment and 
educational venues across 10 different states offering a wide range of family-friendly rides, attractions and educational 
experiences. Headquartered in Pittsburgh, Penna., Palace Entertainment is part of Parques Reunidos, one of the leading 
global operators, with more than 60 different assets (theme parks, zoos and marine parks, water parks and other 
attractions) spread out over various countries across Europe, North America, the Middle East, and Australia. 

https://www.splishsplash.com/plan-a-visit/events
https://www.palaceentertainment.com/

